
Don't Miss Out! 
Stuart Mortimer is Coming to the 

North Wiltshire Woodturners Association 

We are excited to announce that Stuart Mortimer, an award winning internationally known 
woodturner with a wide knowledge in many aspects of turning and most famous for his 
mastery of spiral work, will be demonstrating at our all-day meeting on Thursday, 24th July 
2025, from 10 am until 4 pm in Hook Village Hall. 

Stuart, a former police inspector, became a proficient amateur woodturner before his 
retirement in 1989.  He has since become a master of the craft, producing work for the 
Queen as well as for St Paul’s Cathedral.  Stuart has won several National competitions and 
has written articles for both National and International magazines.  He is well known and 
admired in international wood turning circles and travels widely attending seminars and 
exhibitions as a sought-after teacher.  He has a reputation for being an engaging and 
informative demonstrator.  

Stuart was awarded Master in Turning by the Worshipful Company of Turners of London in 
2014 and is a Liveryman with the Worshipful Company of Turners and a Freeman of the City 
of London.  He is also on the Register of Professional Turners, a member of both the 
Association of Wood Turners of Great Britain and the Society of Ornamental Turners, 
London.  

He will be sharing his expertise on his spiraling techniques offering valuable insights and 
practical tips that you can apply to your own turning. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to learn from a true master of the craft and to see his 
techniques first-hand.  Whether you're a seasoned turner or just starting out, you're sure to 
gain inspiration and knowledge from this demonstration.  I highly encourage you to attend 
this special event.  It's a chance to expand your skills, connect with fellow turners, and 
witness the artistry of Stuart in action.  So don't miss out on this exceptional opportunity!  
We look forward to seeing you there.   


